

Issue No 2

April 2019

Author

Juli Harman

If you would like to comment on this newsletter or have something included in the next one please contact Juli via email <u>juli4114@gmail.com</u> or call 01202 083740

Melee Dates
remember they all start
at 11.00am!
(bring a snack and a
drink)

** 30th March (this is also a selection day for team players) **

** 27th April **

** 1st June - The Richard Hunter Memorial Melee **

Parley Pétanque League Players

The following members have put themselves forward to play in the New Forest League.

If your name isn't here and you would like to play in the league then please contact Jon Gracie (and pay £3 to Maxine Mitchell)

Peter Dorrington
Ade Harman
Chigdem Laity
Marie Lane
Maxine Mitchell
John Reeve
Richard Taylor
Tom Wilson
Jon Gracie
Juli Harman
Paul Laity
Eric Langdown
Jenny O'Sullivan
Jenny O'Sullivan
Lynn Wilson

We wish them luck and will follow their progress throughout the season ...

Club News ...

Dont forget Tescos have nominated Parley Petanque as one of their "blue token" charities for March and April.

Please pop into your local store and collect a token (or two) and drop it into the Parley Petangue box.

We are in the following stores:-

- Tescos Express, Butlers Lane, Poulner
- Tescos Superstore, Ferndown
- Tescos Express, Glenmore Road
- Tescos Express, Verwood
- Tescos Express, West Moors

Now that "Spring has Sprung" we are going to trial an evening club session.

From Monday 15th April the club will be open from 7.00pm. The usual club sessions (Saturdays and Tuesdays at 1.00pm) will remain.

Remember as club members you can choose to play on the terrain at anytime, so feel free to get together and pop down at your convenience.

We are getting more juniors interested in joining our numbers. Once we have enough we will be starting a Juniors Session at 12.00 on Saturdays

Sally attended the National Junior Championships and defended her title.

Unfortunately she didn't retain it but played very well and made Parley Proud!

Well done Sally!

Club News ...

We have bought a shed!!!

Ade and Tom will be erecting it over the next couple of weeks and then we will have our own storage area for spare boule, circles, scorers and the lights.

Entry to the shed will be via a combination padlock and members will be given the code as necessary.

This is a really big step for the club and will hopefully make playing easier and not so dependent on the availability of a few members

If you would like any coaching or help on a specific area of your game please contact Tom who will happily meet with you at a convenient day & time

If you are on Facebook please "like" and "follow" our page

https://www.facebook.com/parleypetanqueclub/

Its a great way to let new people know about our club and what we're getting up to

